
#MCArtRemote

Take part in the arts!
montgomerycollege.edu/artwalk

A socially distant version of our annual ArtWalk event. 
Starting May 4. Ongoing.

Share your work 
on social media.

MC Art Department faculty and students at  
Rockville and Germantown are invited to celebrate their work with us.  

Use these hashtags:  

#MCArtRemote 
#montgomery_vpma 
#montgomerycollege  

#MC_Studentartleague 
#MCstrong

This project showcases the extraordinary artworks created by  
students during the unexpected shift to remote learning. #MCArtRemote 

celebrates the persistence, creativity, and ingenuity  
of students during a time with unprecedented limitations.  

It is no surprise that unusual circumstances can lead to exceptional  
solutions, and with the guidance of our MC Art faculty,  

students have risen to the occasion. 


